To: all Parent/Carers



Beech Avenue Taverham Norwich NR8 6HP

Telephone

01603 860505

01603 264330

E-mail office@taverhamhigh.org
Headteacher Dr Roger Harris

5 June 2023

## **Dear Parents/Carers**

From Monday 12 June to Friday 23 June 2023 (excluding Thursday 22 June) we would like to invite current parents/carers to tour our school with a member of the senior team. This is so you can see our school in operation during a normal school day. We believe that by seeing our school in action, you will gain a better understanding of our values, ethos and learning environment we provide for our students.

During the tour, you will be able to see our facilities, meet some of our staff and observe first-hand how our students engage in learning. We hope that this experience will give you a sense of the kind of education we provide and how we try to support our students to achieve their full potential.

There are only a limited number of slots available and these are all during periods 1 & 2 (8.30 am or 9.35 am), so please contact Mrs C Ross, PA to the Headteacher, to book in. Mrs Ross can be contacted via email <u>c ross@taverhamhigh.org</u> or by telephoning the school telephone number above. Should there be a significant demand for visits we will look to add some additional dates before the end of the term.

We look forward to welcoming you to our school.

With best wishes

Dr R Harris Headteacher



